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January 5, 2020 
 
RE: California Proposition 65 Compliance Statement 
 
To our loyal distributors and customers, 
 
You will begin to see labels on any product that contains Nickel, Lead, or other key substances 
contained within the Proposition 65 list beginning in January, 2020. 
 
Though our products do have chemicals/materials that are listed in the "Chemicals Known To The 
State To Cause Cancer Or Reproductive Toxicity" list, we do not know of any chemical/material 
used that is over the "Safe Harbor" limit. We are however labeling our products so we can err on the 
side of safety. 
 
In late 2016, California adopted new regulations relating to the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986 – also known as "Proposition 65." The Act and its new regulations update 
warning requirements for consumer products sold to customers in California that contain certain 
chemicals identified by the State. 
 
California Proposition 65 requires businesses to provide warnings to Californians, and others doing 
business in the State of California, about significant exposures to chemicals that are known to cause 
cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. On August 31, 2016, the State of California Office 
of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) adopted certain amendments to Article 6, 
Clear and Reasonable Warnings for California Proposition 65 which became effective on August 30, 
2018. For more information on warnings, go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 
 
For any questions, comments or concerns, please contact Russ McKenna. We value your continued 
patronage and look forward to a new year of business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Russ McKenna 
Vice President of Engineering 
AAA Products International 
7114 Harry Hines 
Dallas, TX 75235 
Phone: 214-357-3851 
rmckenna@aaaproducts.com 
 
This information is based on our current level of knowledge and covers products manufactured by AAA Products. AAA 
Products makes no warranties, express or implied, and assumes no liability in connection with any use of this 
information. 

http://www.aaaproducts.com/
http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/
mailto:rmckenna@aaaproducts.com

